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ASK ME ABOUT… 

Education is most effective when schools and parents 

work in partnership. So, this week; 
 

Caterpillars: the Three Bears    

Butterflies: how to count to 10 

Reception: what the Evil Pea has done!   

1Mc: what we could use to make wheels and why   

1/2T: the life cycle of plants     

2M: The Tempest  

3U: Telling the time – quarter past and quarter to 

3/4T: right angles  

4G: the link between fractions and decimals      

5I: how to compare and order decimal numbers     

5/6K: Wassily Kandinsky     

6T: my favourite memory made in Min-y-Don  

 

 

 

  

 

 

                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY      

July 

Mon 15th – Reception & Year 6 Reports go home  

Wed 17th – PM & Evening performances for Y6  

Thur 18th – 3:15 – 4:15pm Swap Shop in the hall  

Fri 19th – Caterpillar Class finish for summer 

                PTA selling ice-lollies after school  

Mon 22nd – Whole School Moving Up Day!  

                   3:15 – 4:15pm Swap Shop no. 2 in the hall  

Tue 23rd – Butterfly Class finish for summer  

Wed 24th - 2pm Y6 Leavers’ Assembly                                            

        3:15pm BREAK UP FOR SUMMER!                                

The Acorns Summer Holiday Club, for those eligible, will be 
running for the first 2 weeks of the summer holidays.  

Remember, from September our After-School Club              
will be closing at 5pm on Fridays.  

 

 

 

SWAP SHOP                                                        
Please see Page 2 for a poster about our upcoming 

event supporting recycling and providing the chance 

to get some new bits in ready for the summer hols!   

 

 MIN-Y-DON  

Year 6 had a blast this week at Min-y-Don and we are looking 

forward to welcoming them home later! Well done to all of 

them for the resilience, collaboration and determination they 

demonstrated this week. Huge thanks to the staff who left 

their own families for the week to ensure our #MiniAcorns 

had the best time. Enjoy your sleep this weekend, guys – 

rehearsals start in earnest next week!  



 

 

 

 


